

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF LIBRARY TRUSTEES

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Board of Library Trustees scheduled to be held June 1, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. is cancelled. Refer to the City's website www.cityofvernon.org or contact the City Clerk Department at CityClerk@ci.vernon.ca.us regarding upcoming meetings.

I hereby certify under penalty of perjury, under the laws of the State of California, that the foregoing notice was posted in accordance with the applicable legal requirements.

Dated this 27th day of May, 2021.

Lisa Pope, City Clerk